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Dear Parent-Guardian, 

 

These last few days are a reminder that Spring has arrived and that summer cannot be too far off on the 

horizon, providing a much-needed respite for all.  With the start of the fourth marking period, the district 

will be returning to in-person instruction on April 19, 2021, for all students who selected that option.  Please, 

know that our administrative team and support staff worked diligently during this time of remote learning 

to prepare our schools for students and staff to safely return.   I, along with our central administrative team, 

have visited our buildings and classrooms and have been extremely pleased with the preparation of our 

facilities.  In almost all cases, we are exceeding the CDC guidelines for social distancing in schools, and 

are able to place students six feet apart in their classrooms.  Additionally, added lunch spaces have been 

provided for staff and students to safely eat during the school day while still maintaining the recommended 

social distancing.  All students are eligible for free meals for the remainder of the school year.  Click on 

this link for more information. 

 

For those students who selected to remain in our fully remote program, they will follow the same schedules 

as the in-person students via remote access.  This link provides a list of school start and end times.  If you 

have any questions about your child’s scheduling or program please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Schools will once again be returned to the purpose for which they were intended, with students and staff 

convening in the interest of community and student success. As we reach the home stretch of this school 

year, we want to thank our entire school community for all that they have done to make this school year a 

success.   

 

We wish everyone a great finish to the school year and look forward to better things to come in the future.  

And as always, continue to shine bright Edison! 

 

 

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1618257439/edisonk12njus/h2zzjeyn9tuub9k2r35a/FreeMealsApril2021.pdf
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/parents/school-hours

